
 
 
 
 
 
        May 2, 2006 
 
 
Re:    AIS 2006 Photo Contest     
 
Greetings to all! 
 
 
The 2006 Photo Contest is well under way.    Information about the contest was sent early in March to all 
RVPs, regional bulletin editors and webmasters. Full contest rules are on a link at the AIS website, 
www.irises.org, and some Region’s web sites as well.   Internet announcements were posted on the Garden 
Web iris forum and Iris-Talk.   Some entries began to arrive even before the April AIS bulletin was published 
and delivered, and  I am looking forward to more entries throughout the summer.  
 
Wishing everyone a beautiful spring! 
 
 
Kitty Loberg 
AIS Photo Contest Chair 
Redwood Valley, Calif. 
707-485-7907 
loberg@adelphia.net 
 
 
 


